

December 14, 2010

Samuel Guzman GEMNI SOUND 87 Langston Point Pittsford, New York 14534

Dear Samuel,

On behalf of The Living Center & The Highlands at Pittsford, it is with heartfelt thanks and gratitude that I send this letter to express our deepest appreciation to you for making our 2010 Holiday Party a huge success.

It feels like you've always been our DJ for our events, because you always know what to do! As you know, the music sets the stage and determines the outcome for all events, and you do that and more. Your professionalism and ability to read the crowd is uncanny. We are so fortunate to have you with us and hope that you will continue to celebrate with us in the years to come.

I look forward to working with you next year at Marios, but don't be surprised if I have an event prior to that!

May your Holidays be as special as the night you made for us and may you have a prosperous New Year.

An Affiliate of University Rochester Medical Center

Sincerely

Esther J. Dash

Human Resource Director

Blassings to gul & your